
December 18, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 This will be our last weekly update until the new year – so I want to take this 
opportunity to thank you for all you do for our students and school. And thank you 
for the opportunity to serve our students, staff, school, and community as principal. 
And most importantly, wish you any your families the peace, love, and joy of the 
holiday season. May your time with families and friends be filled with happiness, 
opportunities for great memories shared in good health and high spirits! 

 As you know we, and I mean me, asked for the holiday gift of completing the 
Annual Stakeholder Survey for parents and guardians. And although that gift 
was given many times, to which I am grateful, we still need 200 families to 
complete the survey by the extended deadline of THURSDAY DECEMBER 22 AT 
11:59 PM.  So please if you have not done so complete the survey and encourage a 
friend or two to do the same. The survey can be found on our district webpage 
at www.pcsb./org/survey. Thank you 

 Monday December 19th starts exam week. Our exam schedule is posted on our 
school’s website. Classrooms during exams will not be disturbed so if you intend on 
letting your child out of school early bring a note requesting a permit to leave with 
your child to be delivered to the front office before school. We will have your child 
ready for you at the designated time. If your student is exempt from an exam – they 
will not be marked absent for the class if they miss 

 Students should bring their school issued laptop fully charged with power chord for 
this and all school tests 

 There is no ELP this week 
 Thursday December 22 is the student’s last day. There is no school for students on 

Friday December 23 
 We return to start the Spring Semester on Monday January 9, 2023. 
 Again, thank you for all you do for our school. You are appreciated. I wish you the 

best of luck, good health, and fortune for the new year! 

See you at the Top! 

 


